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Principal's Message 

Hello/Bonjour Parents, Students, & Families, 

A reminder that while the sun has been shining and the days are getting longer, there are times when it 

is still quite cold and chilly outside, particularly during the first half of the day.  Please remind your 

children to come dressed for the weather as we spend most recess and lunch breaks outside.   

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Jennifer Tarnowski, Principal 

tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca 

Mrs. Sara Banjac, Vice Principal 
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banjac_s@surreyschools.ca 

In this Issue 

• Important Dates 

• Additional Information 

Important Dates 

 

April 13         -  Chips Day 

April 14         -  Spirit Day - Wear Animal Ears or Bunny Ears 

April 15         -  Good Friday - Schools Closed 

April 18         -  Easter Monday - Schools Closed 

April 20         -  Early Dismissal at 1:35 for Interim Reporting 

April 22         -  Hot Lunch 

                     -  Class Photo Day 

April 26         -  Spirit Day - Wild and Wacky Hair Day 
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May 4           -  Spirit Day - Star Wars Day 

May 5           -  Hot Lunch 

May 6           -  Professional Development Day - No School for Students 

May 11         -  Chips Day 

May 20         -  Hot Lunch 

                     -  Spirit Day - Western Day 

May 23         -  Victoria Day - Schools Closed 

May 25         -  Hot Lunch 

May 30         -  Professional Development Day - No School for Students 

Additional Info 

NEW WEBSITE LAUNCHING 

Next week, the district will be launching our new school website.  Be sure to watch for information 

about the new site that will be sent your way next week.  We have seen a preview and it looks refreshed 
and user friendly! 

 

RAPID TEST DISTRIBUTION 

We still have a large number of families who have not picked up the rapid test kits for their child(ren).  

At your earliest convenience, please stop by the school office to pick these up.  Each student is to 

receive one box of 5 tests. 

We recognize this is challenging for working parents but know that ensuring a safe distribution of these 

tests is in the best interest of our students.  If you are unable to pick up your child's tests and would like 
to make other arrangements, please notify your child's teacher. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding with this. 

 

READY SET LEARN 

Do you have a child that is pre-school aged (age 3 or 4) who is not entering Kindergarten?  It is the time 

of year for Ready Set Learn.  This year, we will not be hosting an in person event but will be providing a 

book and series of activities for children to do at home.  If this applies to one of your children, please 

complete the form linked below to receive the Ready Set Learn picture book, "The Bug Book."  Please 

note, quantities are limited and only the first 30 responses will receive the book.  The deadline to 

respond has been extended to Friday, April 15th, 2022. 

https://forms.office.com/r/i1ZvFdzp6q 

https://forms.office.com/r/i1ZvFdzp6q


 

Contact Us 

École Martha Currie Elementary 

5811  184th  Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V3S 4N2 

604-576-8551 

Email:  marthacurrie@surreyschools.ca 

Website:  https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/marthacurrie/Pages/default.aspx 

Twitter: @CurrieEcole 
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